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October 25, 2019 

 

Dear Allamuchy Parents and Guardians, 

 

My hope is that this letter finds you and your family well!  I am writing to you today to share that 

today was the last day for our current Spanish teacher, Dr. LoPresti. We have been working toward 

hiring a new Spanish Teacher for the district. We have made a recommendation to the Board and 

expect the approval of the new hire at our next Board Meeting to be held Monday, October 28, 2019.  

 

The Allamuchy Township School District prides itself on securing teaching professionals that not 

only have the ability to deliver the instruction of a particular content area, but also have the attributes 

that match the mission and philosophy of the Allamuchy Township School District. Please 

understand that with any new hire, there is a process that needs to be followed to secure and 

subsequently start in our district. We have reached out to the candidate to start the process of 

fulfilling those requirements and anticipate a start date by the new year (January 2020) or sooner.  

 

In the meant time, Mr. Gorman, our permanent substitute for the district will be filling the position. 

He has been a permanent substitute for the district for several years and knows our students well. He 

will be an asset until our new hire can begin. 

 

Dr. LoPresti and the new candidate will work collaboratively for a smooth transition from the first 

marking period to the second marking period. Grading and special assessment scores for MP1are 

currently being completed. Formal grading will commence for MP2 when the new teacher starts. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter and should you have any questions please do not hesitate 

to contact my office.  As we move into the fall season, I hope that you and your family will enjoy this 

beautiful weather and have a great Halloween. 

 

Regards, 

 

 

Joseph E. Flynn 

Superintendent 

 

 

 

 


